
Report to Council May 13th, 2016 

Good afternoon Council and staff, 

Since my last report on April 8th this year I have attended meetings of County  (Property and 
Development, Social Services, Renfrew County housing and County itself) and chaired the monthly 
meeting of the Rural Mayor’s forum of Eastern Ontario that we hosted here on May 6th. My thanks to 
our staff who did their usual good job in preparing for the meeting and to the CWL who contracted to 
provide the meal and refreshments. I have received a lot of positive comments on the set up, the meal, 
our hall and our displays. 

Our membership in the RMFEO takes up a considerable amount of my time. In discussions with Melinda, 
we both consider the expense of membership is money well spent. We will do another analysis at year 
end to assess the value of continued membership in this organization. 

I accompanied Melinda and Chrystal on an inspection tour of the boat launches in Stonecliffe and Deux 
Rivieres. 

This concludes my report to Council for this Month 

 

 


